
Next Academic Year 

Monday 3rd Sept 
School Closed– Non Pupil Day 
 
Tuesday 4th Sept 
Children Back Y1-6 
 
Tuesday 4-Friday 7th  Sept 
New pupils home visits 
 
Monday 10th Sept 
New Foundation pupils start 
8:50-12noon (not lunch) 
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Results Are Out 

Another successful year!  

Yet again we exceeded all 
expectations to achieve another 
fantastic year with our Sats 
results.  

 

For Year 6  

93%  achieved the expected 
standard in English grammar, 
punctuation and spelling with 
64% achieving the greatest 
depth. 86% achieved the 
expected standard in reading 
with 54% achieving the greater 
depth, and 93% achieving the 
expected standard in writing 
and maths. (57% greater depth) 
these are  truly a remarkable 
set of results of which we are 
extremely proud. Well done to 
all our Year 6 pupils for all their 
hard work and to Mr Secker 
and Mr Kelly for making it 
happen!  

So long, Farewell… 

Good luck to those leaving us 
this week. We wish all our 
Year 6 pupils the best of luck 
for the next part of their 
journey in life and also to 
colleagues Mr Waite and Miss 
Willis who continue their 
teaching careers in new posts. 
Good luck to all of you for the 
future.  

School Calendars 

School calendars have been 
sent home this week. If you 
don’t have one, please let the 
office know, as we have plenty 
of spare copies.  

Summer Fair 

Thank you for everyone’s support  at last Fridays summer fair.  It was great to see so many people, 
having such a great time, helped of course by good weather!   

We made a fabulous total profit of £1,030.38.  

 

Thank you to all the parents who donated 
good quality books, staff were able to 
allocate a number of books form those 
that didn’t sell for use in the library, 
saving the school around £450.00. 

 

Thank you especially to Mrs Jeni Robinson 
for all her hard work and organisation. 

End of term  

As usual pupils will be bringing 
home their school books. 
However this year we will be 
keeping their current English 
and Maths books and 
transferring the books to 
their next teacher to continue 
working in.   

Gardening Club 

About 25 children went home 
with garden produce including: 

Runner Beans, French Beans, 

Potatoes & Onions 
 

All grown by the gardening 
club, well done to all those 

involved and thank you to Mr 
Taylor and Mr Nelder for 

volunteering their time to do 
gardening.  

Thank you to the kitchen staff 
for all their hard work this year 
and we wish Mrs Ramsden all 
the best in her retirement. 



Plympton St Maurice Primary School are part of the 
Sainsbury’s School Games network and the Plymouth 

School Sports Partnership. For all upcoming events and 
opportunities, please refer to the links posted.  

www.yourschoolgames.com  
www.plymouthssp.co.uk  

PTFA dates for your diary… 

Friday 28th September 2018 - PTFA Meeting held at 8.50am in the school 
staff room. Everyone very welcome. 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who has supported the PTFA over the academic year.   

 

Due to the amazing £1,030.38 raised at the Summer Fair, we are nearly at our 
goal of £2,000.  Just £213.62 left to go. 

 

More fun photos further down so keep looking!.... 

 

Year 6 Performance Rehearsal of Ali Baba  

Don’t forget DVDs are on sale via the shop on SchoolMoney and will be distributed in September. 

 

http://www.yourschoolgames.com
http://www.plymouthssp.co.uk


Year 6 Production of Ali Baba rehearsal in full swing… 



Year 3 PAFC award for Macy 

 

 

 

 

Plymouth Argyle came into years 2 and 3 to do a poetry 

writing workshop based on the determination needed for 

becoming a successful sportsman. They showed the children 

a brief film from the Premiere League and supported the 

children with their poetry ideas. All entries were sent away 

to the Premier League to be judged and Macy was the 

winner from PAFC. Nathan Guppy came into school to 

present Macy with a medal and certificate to celebrate her 

achievement.  



FREE Sports and Cooking Equipment for local schools  

 

Family First are providing all families across the UK (via     primary schools) with copies of 
their free publication in a bid to get children healthier and more active. However, they also 
take environmental issues very seriously.  To access their digital copy of the magazine, 
please see their facebook page, detailed below. 
  
In addition to this, Family First are very aware of the tight budgets schools are having to 
run on and schools are always in need of free sports and cooking equipment.  Please could 
you like their Facebook page so that we can be nominated to receive prizes. They are aiming 
to give away over £1 million worth of sports and cooking equipment to schools in need. 
 
For more information, please see their Facebook page facebook.com/familyfirstuk.   

 
Please like and share their page for your chance to win prizes for our school! 

Summer Fair continued….. 

 

 















 






